From:

To: Jay Smith

Subject: RE: Brownknowe Field 19NP0071
Date: 30 October 2019 10:30:08

Hi Jay

Yes, as there is no lighting proposed, | am happy for you to remove that condition.
Kind Regards

Ginny

Ginny Hall MRTPI

Mono

Culzean House, 36 Renfield Street
Glasgow G2 1LU

From: Jay Smith

Sent: 30 October 2019 09:55

To: Ginny Hall

Subject: Brownknowe Field 19NP0071

Hi Ginny

I am in the process of writing my report for the above application.

The application seeks to discharge condition 10 External Lighting which states “Prior to the fixing
of any external lighting required in association with the development, details of the external
lighting shall be submitted to and agreed in writing with the Local Planning Authority”.
According to what has been submitted, there is no external lighting as part of the scheme,
therefore there is nothing for me to discharge.

Should the scheme change in the future and lighting is needed, we can then address this
condition.

Are you therefore happy for me to remove this condition from the application?

Thanks

Jay

Jay Smith, Planning Officer
Telephone: 01434 611552 Mob:
Web: www.northumberlandnationalpark.org.uk
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